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GEORGE D. COWAN, GENERAL MANAGER 

October 28, 1947 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

TELEPHONE 1086 

1 5 1 0 KILOCYCLES 

STUDIO -217% NORTH MAIN 

Childress, Texas 

We have received your letter of October 6, and were 
certainly glad to learn that our frequency check had reached 
up to Connecticut. 

We are a rather new station, having hit the air on 
May 8. We are broadcasting on a frequency of 1510 kilo- 
cycles with a power of 250 watts. 

We are very proud to receive letters like yours, and 
are happy to verify your report. We hope that you again 
find us during one of our frequency checks which we have 
every Monday morning from 1 ;00 until 1:15 a.m. CST. 

Sircerely yours, 

Hal S. Christensen 
Chief Engineer 
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